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Attention: Mr Michael Watt

Dear Mr Lampe

I am writing in regard to the planning proposalto make Amendment No. 1 lo Hurstville
Local Environmental PIan 2012 (PP 2012_HURST_001_00).

Under the gateway determination issued on 15 October 2012, the planning proposal
was to be completed by 15 July 2013. However, the time frame for completing the
planning proposal has not been met.

I have therefore determined, as delegate of the Minister, in accordance with section
56(7) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act, 1979, to amend the gateway
determination by granting a two month extension to the time frame for completing the
planning proposal.

The revised time frame requires the planning proposal to be completed by 30
September 2013.

Should you have any further enquiries about this matter, please contact Michael Kokot,
Planning Officer, Sydney Region East on 8575 4126.

Yours sincerely
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Juliet Grant
Regional General
Sydney Region East
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